
August 18, 2020 

Memo to: Board of Directors 

From: Robyn Wapner, Manager of Government Relations 

Subject: Cancellation of the August 28, 2020, Board of Directors 
Meeting 

The Board of Directors meeting, originally scheduled for Friday,  
August 28, 2020, has been cancelled. The next scheduled Board of Directors 
meeting is Friday, September 11, 2020, at 10 a.m. 

If you have questions or a specific issue or topic that you would like 
to discuss at a future meeting, please do not hesitate to contact  
Robyn Wapner at (619) 699-1994 or robyn.wapner@sandag.org. 

RWA/mmo 


